
June 24, 2025 

To: Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From: Jerome Gonzalez 

RE: Re-appointment to the Planning Commission 

 

This message serves as formal notification to the Mayor and Town of Haymarket Town 
Council of my interest to be reappointed to serve a full four-year term for the Town of 
Haymarket Planning Commission. 

It has been an honor to serve, and I would be happy to continue to serve the people of 
Haymarket and be a part of its future planning. 

Additionally, I have accepted a new position in my professional life and would anticipate 
fewer recusals from Application consideration going forward. 

 

Best, 

 

Jerome 

 

Jerome Gonzalez 

Chairman 

Town of Haymarket Planning Commission 

 


